Re: UOWCHK Free Summer IELTS Workshops: Reminder
Dear Student,
A gentle reminder about our Free Summer IELTS preparatory workshops this summer between 6-10 June 2022.  The deadline for registering is this Friday 27 May.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are three workshops, Reading for IELTS, Writing for IELTS and Listening & Speaking for IELTS. 
You can choose to join one, two, or all three depending on your needs.  There will also be two sessions for each, mornings and afternoons, for you to choose from. For more details, please see the poster attached.
All UOWCHK students are welcome but registration is required (on a first-come-first-served basis).
If you would like to enroll in any of the workshops, please click on the links below.
Reading Workshop: https://forms.gle/kgYFk2DRY8jokinh8 
Writing Workshop: https://forms.gle/HyULW34jPyHg4qCUA 
Listening & Speaking Workshop: https://forms.gle/YiXnKRnFj4dEqjKN6 
For further enquiries please call 2707 3113 or email uowchk-fah@uow.edu.au 
Thank you.	
Victor S.L. King 
Senior Lecturer
Faculty of Arts and Humanities 
UOW College Hong Kong 
